
Oakland-Wide Community Meeting 
Minutes: April 27, 2021 
 
Lumen Technology signs 
Presenting: Jack Harnick, Accel Sign Group  
Lumen Technologies is replacing two existing signs on the former CenturyLink building at 200 
Technology Dr. The first sign faces Second Ave., Parkway, and Technology Dr. It is a roughly 60 sq. ft. 
externally illuminated aluminum panel sign. The second sign is on the back of the building facing the 
Monongahela River and has individually illuminating letters. 
 
Q: Do you have to go to Planning Commission? 
A: Yes because they are both high-wall signs. We also have to go for a size variance for the second sign 
because it is roughly 33 sq. ft. larger than the previous sign. We will be asking for the variance because 
the client has already fabricated the signs. 
 
Q: Do you have dates for any of your hearings? 
A: No. 
 
Q: Do you have a potential timeframe for installing signs? 
A: If approved by the city, we plan to install the signs between the end of June and beginning of July.  


